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*See note in Announcements section regarding Worship Services 
 

Recorded videos of services can be found on our Granum CRC YouTube channel.  
Go to YouTube and in search box enter "GranumCRC AV" and click on that search result option.  

 Then click on the video you want to watch.  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCs0yVlMAC_bnTpqX8Ch0xfA 

Previous bulletins with order of worship can be found on our website. 
https://www.granumcrc.com/news-1 

 
 
                                                                                           

  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Granum Christian Reformed Church 
  Rev. Pastor Henry Veldboom                                Sunday, March 29, 2020 

 

 

 

 
March 29, 2020 ~ Order of Worship 

 

Entering God’s Presence 

Welcome & Call to Worship ~ Revelation 19:11-16 

*Song ~ “Our God" L580 

*God's Greeting 

*Songs ~ “How Great Is Our God" L574 

"How Great Thou Art" L553 

 

Experiencing God’s Grace 

Call to Prayer ~ Hebrews 5:7-9 

Congregational Prayer 
Song ~ “Grace" 

 

Hearing God’s Word 

Scripture ~ John 10:22-39 

Sermon Series ~ By His Wounds, We Are Healed 

Sermon ~ Jesus Was Accused of Blasphemy 

Prayer of Application 

 

Responding to God’s Word 

*Songs ~ "Jesus, Name Above All Names" & "He Is Lord" L227 

Offering ~ World Renew 

*Offertory Prayer 
 

Receiving God’s Blessing 

*Benediction 

*Song ~ “All Hail the Power of Jesus' Name" L601 
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OUR CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
~ Message to the Granum CRC congregation; 
 
 The Granum CRC Council has suspended meeting together for worship services beginning immediately.  This means the worship service planned for 
March 29th, and all future Sunday worship services, are suspended.  This decision will be reviewed as recommendations, rules and guidelines 
released by the Gov’t of Alberta change during the COVID-19 pandemic.  In lieu of meeting together for worship, a small group will try to record a 
weekly worship service and have it uploaded to the Granum CRC YouTube account. That same record and upload process was done for the March 
22nd service, and will continue unless other factors result in a change of plans.  If able, we are all encouraged to look for this recorded worship service. 
We are trying to have the recorded worship service available for Sunday mornings.  As followers and disciples of our Lord, we are called to depend and 
rejoice in Him during times of joy and times of trial. 
                                              ~In Christ, on behalf of the Granum CRC Council, Fred L, Granum CRC Clerk 
 
 
~March 29 is Refugee Sunday: When we welcome refugees as a church, we welcome them into our family--and God’s family. Today, we can support 
the work of World Renew’s Refugee Sponsorship program. Your gift communicates Christ’s love in many ways, giving hope and building a new life for 
refugee families. This work continues to be important as social distancing restrictions make adapting to Canadian life even more challenging. Newly-
arrived refugees are more vulnerable than ever as they navigate job losses, school and daycare closures, and reduced social services.  
To donate for World Renew and Refugee Sunday please transfer your gifts electronically to granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com making note of the cause 
in the message box.  Thank you. 
 
  
 

OFFERING SCHEDULE 
 
March 28- World Renew 
 
April 5- Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Center 
April 12- Resonate Global Missions 
April 19- General Fund 
April 26- GEMS 
 
 

Donations can be made in 2 ways: 
 

1) Cheques can be sent to  
Granum CRC, PO Box 245, Granum AB T0L 1A0. 
 

2) E-Transfer to granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com    
Note the cause your donating to in the message box 

Website: www.granumcrc.com    Announcements: granumcrcpublications@gmail.com     Submission deadline is Thursday 12:00 pm. 
Pastor: Rev. Henry Veldboom   Church/study: 403-687-2126   Cell: 403-393-7551   Email – granumcrcpastor@gmail.com 

Deacons/E-transfer granumcrcdeacons@gmail.com   Clerk: Fred Lozeman Email- granumcrcclerk@gmail.com 
 

 

CHURCH FAMILY 
 
Please remember our members who need ongoing prayer, including: 

Henrietta, Thea, Ralph, Aylmer & Norma, Albert & Barb,  

Hetty & Bill, and Rob, Crystal & Alex. 
 
 

Isaiah 41:10 New International Version (NIV) 

10 So do not fear, for I am with you; 
    do not be dismayed, for I am your God. 

I will strengthen you and help you; 

    I will uphold you with my righteous right hand. 
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OUR COMMUNITY 
 
Elim Society Membership Renewals of $25 are now due 
3 options for payment are available: 
Mail: a cheque payable to the Elim Society for Seniors Care – 275 Lettice Perry Rd. N. Leth. T1H 7E7 
Pay on-line: at elimlethbridge.org/membership 
Pay by etransfer: to bookkeeper@gmail.com 
Donations are also gratefully accepted. Thank you to those who have already sent in their membership dues for 2020. 
 

 
 
CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY & AROUND THE WORLD 

 
Campus Minister position opening at U of Toronto - The University of Toronto campus ministry, one of the oldest in the CRC, is 
looking for a dynamic leader to guide the next chapter of the ministry’s story. Given the range of vibrant and diverse ministry 
communities, the dynamics of the current staff team, and the nature of the U of T, we’re looking for someone with significant campus 
ministry-related experience. A complete position description, as well as a Strategic Plan and a document (“Deep Roots and Fruitfulness”) 
articulating our identity and location within Classis Toronto, are all available on our ministry website (crc.sa.utoronto.ca/). The application 
deadline is April 17, with an intended start date of summer 2020. All inquiries and submissions should be directed to 
uoftcampusministry@gmail.com 
 
The Banner Available Online - You can access all of our content for free, including online extras at: thebanner.org. You can also sign 
up for our weekly email newsletter at thebanner.org/Signup. Or download our free mobile app, giving you real-time online content. Follow 
us on Facebook (crcbanner) and Twitter (@crcbanner). 
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